GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

September 23, 1975

Wilodean Miller Residence

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. All members, Vernon McKown, Walty Willer, Janice Gibson and Ernest Furvis were present.

Robert Gibson moved and Wilodean Miller seconded that the meter depoist be raised from \$10.00 to \$25.00. All voted in favor.

Robert Gibson moved and Wilodean Miller seconded that a meter reconnect fee be \$25.00. All voted in favor.

Robert Gibson and Wilodean Miller seconded that to check a meter for accuracy a \$10.00 meter check fee be charged. If the water Meter check favors the water utility the meter check fee would be refunded. All voted in favor.

Robert Gibson moved the meeting be closed.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary E. Jacobi

Clerk-treasurer

Terry Boaz

President